Art Nature Dialogues Interviews With
Environmental
Eventually, you will categorically discover a extra experience and expertise by
spending more cash. still when? do you acknowledge that you require to acquire
those all needs considering having significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to
acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to
comprehend even more regarding the globe, experience, some places, past
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your utterly own era to fake reviewing habit. in the middle of guides you
could enjoy now is art nature dialogues interviews with environmental below.
Everyday Aesthetics Yuriko Saito 2008-01-03 Everyday aesthetic experiences and
concerns occupy a large part of our aesthetic life. However, because of their
prevalence and mundane nature, we tend not to pay much attention to them, let
alone examine their significance. Western aesthetic theories of the past few
centuries also neglect everyday aesthetics because of their almost exclusive
emphasis on art. In a ground-breaking new study, Yuriko Saito provides a
detailed investigation into our everyday aesthetic experiences, and reveals how
our everyday aesthetic tastes and judgments can exert a powerful influence on
the state of the world and our quality of life. By analysing a wide range of
examples from our aesthetic interactions with nature, the environment, everyday
objects, and Japanese culture, Saito illustrates the complex nature of
seemingly simple and innocuous aesthetic responses. She discusses the
inadequacy of art-centered aesthetics, the aesthetic appreciation of the
distinctive characters of objects or phenomena, responses to various
manifestations of transience, and the aesthetic expression of moral values; and
she examines the moral, political, existential, and environmental implications
of these and other issues.
Landscape Architecture 2005
Philosophical Dialogues Nina Witoszek 1999 The volume documents, and makes an
original contribution to, an astonishing period in twentieth-century
philosophy-the progress of Arne Naess's ecophilosophy from its inception to the
present. It includes Naess's most crucial polemics with leading thinkers, drawn
from sources as diverse as scholarly articles, correspondence, TV interviews
and unpublished exchanges. The book testifies to the skeptical and selfcorrecting aspects of Naess's vision, which has deepened and broadened to
include third world and feminist perspectives. Philosophical Dialogues is an
essential addition to the literature on environmental philosophy.
The Grove Encyclopedia of American Art Joan M. Marter 2011 Where is American
art in the new millennium? At the heart of all cultural developments is
diversity. Access through recent technology engenders interaction with artists
from around the world. The visual arts in the United States are bold and
pulsating with new ideas.
Qualitative Inquiry and the Politics of Advocacy Norman K Denzin 2016-06-16 The
plenary volume from the Seventh International Congress of Qualitative Inquiry
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(2011) examines the politics of advocacy and the context in which scholars are
encouraged to pursue social justice agendas, be human rights advocates, and do
work that honors the core values of human dignity and freedom from fear and
violence. Contributions from many of the world's leading qualitative
researchers in communications, education, sociology, and related disciplines
address topics including community research, transformative education, and
researcher ethics, and guide the field toward an engaged, activist research
agenda.
Art, Space, Ecology Grande John K. Grande 2019-10-15 In Art, Space, Ecology,
internationally renowned curator and critic John K. Grande interviews twenty
major contemporary artists whose works engage with the natural environment.
Whether their medium is sculpture, nature interventions, performance, body art,
or installation, these discussions, complemented by eighty stunning
photographs, reveal the artists' diverse backgrounds and methods, expressions
and realizations.Ultimately, the natural world serves as a canvas to explore
the intersections of art, space, and the environment, thereby raising questions
about our relationship with landscape itself. The essence of the art form is a
dynamic interactivity, and the dialogues between Grande and the artists mirror
the encounter of object and environment, artist and audience, society and
nature. This work is rounded out with an engaging introduction by writer and
curator Edward Lucie-Smith, who sets the stage for some of the most insightful
and compelling discussions on art to be found.
Ends of the Earth Philipp Kaiser 2012 "This catalogue to accompany the museum
exhibition traces the emergence of the artistic impulses to use the earth as
material, land as medium, and to locate works in remote sites, beyond familiar
art contexts. Significantly, "Ends of the Earth" challenges many myths about
Land art--that it was primarily a North American phenomenon, that it was
foremost a sculptural practice, and that it exceeds the confines of the art
system. Featuring over 100 artists hailing from countries including Great
Britain, Germany, Iceland, Israel, Japan, the Netherlands, and the United
States, the exhibition constitutes the most comprehensive survey of Land art to
date"--Provided by publisher.
Remembrance of Things Present Nick Yablon 2019-06-12 Time capsules offer
unexpected insights into how people view their own time, place, and culture, as
well as their duties to future generations. Remembrance of Things Present
traces the birth of this device to the Gilded Age, when growing urban
volatility prompted doubts about how the period would be remembered—or if it
would be remembered at all. Yablon details how diverse Americans – from
presidents and mayors to advocates for the rights of women, blacks, and workers
– constructed prospective memories of their present. They did so by
contributing not just written testimony to time capsules but also sources that
historians and archivists considered illegitimate, such as photographs,
phonograph records, films, and everyday artifacts. By offering a direct line to
posterity, time capsules stimulated various hopes for the future. Remembrance
of Things Present delves into these treasure chests to unearth those forgotten
futures.
Second Site James Nisbet 2021-11-30 A meditation on how environmental change
and the passage of time transform the meaning of site-specific art In the
decades after World War II, artists and designers of the land art movement used
the natural landscape to create monumental site-specific artworks. Second Site
offers a powerful meditation on how environmental change and the passage of
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time alter and transform the meanings—and sometimes appearances—of works
created to inhabit a specific place. James Nisbet offers fresh approaches to
well-known artworks by Ant Farm, Rebecca Belmore, Nancy Holt, Richard Serra,
and Robert Smithson. He also examines the work of less recognized artists such
as Agnes Denes, Bonnie Devine, and herman de vries. Nisbet tracks the
vicissitudes wrought by climate change and urban development on site-specific
artworks, taking readers from the plains of Amarillo, Texas, to a field of
volcanic rock in Mexico City, to abandoned quarries in Finland. Providing vital
perspectives on what it means to endure in an ecologically volatile world,
Second Site challenges long-held beliefs about the permanency of site-based
art, with implications for the understanding and conservation of artistic
creation and cultural heritage.
The Soil Underfoot G. Jock Churchman 2014-04-21 The largest part of the world’s
food comes from its soils, either directly from plants, or via animals fed on
pastures and crops. Thus, it is necessary to maintain, and if possible, improve
the quality—and hence good health—of soils, while enabling them to support the
growing world population. The Soil Underfoot: Infinite Possibilities for a
Finite Resource arms readers with historical wisdom from various populations
around the globe, along with current ideas and approaches for the wise
management of soils. It covers the value of soils and their myriad uses viewed
within human and societal contexts in the past, present, and supposed futures.
In addition to addressing the technical means of maintaining soils, this book
presents a culturally and geographically diverse collection of historical
attitudes to soils, including philosophical and ethical frameworks, which have
either sustained them or led to their degradation. Section I describes major
challenges associated with climate change, feeding the increasing world
population, chemical pollution and soil degradation, and technology. Section II
discusses various ways in which soils are, or have been, valued—including in
film and contemporary art as well as in religious and spiritual philosophies,
such as Abrahamic religions, Maori traditions, and in Confucianism. Section III
provides stories about soil in ancient and historic cultures including the
Roman Empire, Greece, India, Japan, Korea, South America, New Zealand, the
United States, and France. Section IV describes soil modification technologies,
such as polymer membrane barriers, and soil uses outside commercial agriculture
including the importance of soils for recreation and sports grounds. The final
section addresses future strategies for more effective sustainable use of
soils, emphasizing the biological nature of soils and enhancing the use of
"green water" retained from rainfall.
Global Perspectives on Dialogue in the Classroom Ashmi Desai 2021 This book
explores globally-informed, culturally-rooted approaches to dialogue in the
classroom. It seeks to fill gaps in communication and education literature
related to decolonizing dialogue and breaking binaries by decentering
Eurocentric perspectives and providing space for dialogic practices grounded in
cultural wealth of students and teachers. We first describe the books genesis,
contextualize dialogue within the global impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, and
share guiding concepts of inclusion, intersectionality, and authenticity in
dialogue and pedagogy. We also distinguish dialogue from other practices and
times in which dialogue may not be possible. The book brings fresh and urgent
perspectives from authors across different disciplines, including ceramics,
religious studies, cultural studies, communication, family therapy, and
conflict resolution. The chapters distill the idea of dialogue within contexts
like a bible circle, university sculpture studio, trauma and peacebuilding
program, and connect dialogue to teaching, learning, and emerging ideas of
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power disruption, in-betweenness, and relationality. Ashmi Desai is Assistant
Professor in Public Dialogue and Confl ict Management in the Department of
Communication Studies at San Francisco State University, USA. As a communitybased researcher, her teaching and research interests involve dialogic
pedagogy, international and intercultural communication, conflict management
tools and approaches, and representations of culture, home and belonging. Hoa
N. Nguyen is Assistant Professor in the Family Therapy Program in the
Department of Human Services at Valdosta State University, USA. Her teaching
and research focus on dialogic practices, ethics, cultural humility, and social
justice in family therapy.
The Art of Understanding Art Irina D. Costache 2012-04-24 The Art of
Understanding Art reveals to students and other readers new and meaningful ways
of developing personal ideas and opinions about art and how to express them
with confidence. Offers an inquiry—unique among introductory art texts—into the
learning process of understanding and appreciating art Examines the multiple
issues and processes essential to making, analyzing and evaluating art Uses
cross-cultural examples to help readers develop comprehensive, yet personal,
ways of looking at and thinking about art Includes an annotated glossary of the
'Art World', institutions and individuals that play a role in defining art as
well as diagrams, textboxes callouts and other visual elements to highlight
information and enhance learning Richly illustrated with over 40 images
Suggests innovative class assignments and projects useful for developing lesson
plans, and offers an online companion site for additional illustrations and
information
Art Nature Dialogues John K. Grande 2012-02-01 Environmental artists from
Europe and North America talk about their work.
Ecoart in Action Amara Geffen 2022-02-01 Ready-to-go, vetted approaches for
facilitating artistic environmental projects How do we educate those who feel
an urgency to address our environmental and social challenges? What ethical
concerns do art-makers face who are committed to a deep green agenda? How can
we refocus education to emphasize integrative thinking and inspire hope? What
role might art play in actualizing environmental resilience? Compiled from 67
members of the Ecoart Network, a group of more than 200 internationally
established practitioners, Ecoart in Action stands as a field guide that offers
practical solutions to critical environmental challenges. Organized into three
sections—Activities, Case Studies, and Provocations—each contribution provides
models for ecoart practice that are adaptable for use within a variety of
classrooms, communities, and contexts. Educators developing project and placebased learning curricula, citizens, policymakers, scientists, land managers,
and those who work with communities (human and other) will find inspiration for
integrating art, science, and community-engaged practices into on-the-ground
environmental projects. If you share a concern for the environmental crisis and
believe art can provide new options, this book is for you!
Artpark 2011 Published on the occasion of an exhibition on view at the UB Art
Gallery, Center for the Arts, Buffalo, N.Y., Sept. 25-Dec. 18, 2010.
Natural Art
Resurgence 2004
Visual Representations of the Cold War and Postcolonial Struggles Midori
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Yamamura 2021-06-25 The essays and artworks gathered in this volume examine the
visual manifestations of postcolonial struggles in art in East and Southeast
Asia, as the world transitioned from the communist/capitalist ideological
divide into the new global power structure under neoliberalism that started
taking shape during the Cold War. The contributors to this volume investigate
the visual art that emerged in Australia, China, Cambodia, Indonesia, Korea,
Okinawa, and the Philippines. With their critical views and new approaches, the
scholars and curators examine how visual art from postcolonial countries
deviated from the communist/capitalist dichotomy to explore issues of identity,
environment, rapid commercialization of art, and independence. These foci offer
windows into some lesser-known aspects of the Cold War, including humanistic
responses to the neo-imperial exploitations of people and resources as
capitalism transformed into its most aggressive form. Given its unique
approach, this seminal study will be of great value to scholars of 20th-century
East Asian and Southeast Asian art history and visual and cultural studies.
Nature and Space in Contemporary Scottish Writing and Art Camille Manfredi
2019-05-29 This book examines how contemporary Scottish writers and artists
revisit and reclaim nature in the political and aesthetic context of devolved
Scotland. Camille Manfredi investigates the interaction of landscape aesthetics
and strategies of spatial representation in Scotland’s twenty-first-century
literature and arts, focusing on the apparatuses designed by nature writers,
poets, performers, walking artists and visual artists to physically and
intellectually engage with the land and re-present it to themselves and to the
world. Through a comprehensive analysis of a variety of site-specific artistic
practices, artworks and publications, this book investigates the works of
Scotland-based artists including Linda Cracknell, Kathleen Jamie, Thomas A.
Clark, Gerry Loose, John Burnside, Alec Finlay, Hamish Fulton, Hanna Tuulikki
and Roseanne Watt, with a view to exploring the ongoing re-invention of a
territory-bound identity that dwells on an inclusive sense of place, as well as
on a complex renegotiation with the time and space of Scotland.
DIY Citizenship Matt Ratto 2014-02-07 How social media and DIY communities have
enabled new forms of political participation that emphasize doing and making
rather than passive consumption. Today, DIY—do-it-yourself—describes more than
self-taught carpentry. Social media enables DIY citizens to organize and
protest in new ways (as in Egypt's “Twitter revolution” of 2011) and to
repurpose corporate content (or create new user-generated content) in order to
offer political counternarratives. This book examines the usefulness and limits
of DIY citizenship, exploring the diverse forms of political participation and
“critical making” that have emerged in recent years. The authors and artists in
this collection describe DIY citizens whose activities range from activist fan
blogging and video production to knitting and the creation of community
gardens. Contributors examine DIY activism, describing new modes of civic
engagement that include Harry Potter fan activism and the activities of the Yes
Men. They consider DIY making in learning, culture, hacking, and the arts,
including do-it-yourself media production and collaborative documentary making.
They discuss DIY and design and how citizens can unlock the black box of
technological infrastructures to engage and innovate open and participatory
critical making. And they explore DIY and media, describing activists' efforts
to remake and reimagine media and the public sphere. As these chapters make
clear, DIY is characterized by its emphasis on “doing” and making rather than
passive consumption. DIY citizens assume active roles as interventionists,
makers, hackers, modders, and tinkerers, in pursuit of new forms of engaged and
participatory democracy. Contributors Mike Ananny, Chris Atton, Alexandra Bal,
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Megan Boler, Catherine Burwell, Red Chidgey, Andrew Clement, Negin Dahya,
Suzanne de Castell, Carl DiSalvo, Kevin Driscoll, Christina Dunbar-Hester,
Joseph Ferenbok, Stephanie Fisher, Miki Foster, Stephen Gilbert, Henry Jenkins,
Jennifer Jenson, Yasmin B. Kafai, Ann Light, Steve Mann, Joel McKim, Brenda
McPhail, Owen McSwiney, Joshua McVeigh-Schultz, Graham Meikle, Emily Rose
Michaud, Kate Milberry, Michael Murphy, Jason Nolan, Kate Orton-Johnson, Kylie
A. Peppler, David J. Phillips, Karen Pollock, Matt Ratto, Ian Reilly, Rosa
Reitsamer, Mandy Rose, Daniela K. Rosner, Yukari Seko, Karen Louise Smith, Lana
Swartz, Alex Tichine, Jennette Weber, Elke Zobl
International Dialogues about Visual Culture, Education and Art Rachel Mason
2008 This diverse collection focuses on international themes in art education,
ranging from discussions of educational policy and art theory to exemplary art
projects based on both local and international political issues. This political
aspect of art education expressed through community projects will ensure the
books appeal to a diverse readership.
Eco–Art History in East and Southeast Asia De-nin D. Lee 2019-01-29 The essays
in this anthology examine artwork and sites in East and Southeast Asia through
the lens of eco–art history. In these regions, significant anthropogenic
changes to terrain, watercourses, and ecosystems date back millennia, as do
artwork and artefacts that both conceptualize and modify the natural world. The
rising interest in earth-conscious modes of analysis, or “eco–art history,”
informs this anthology, which explores the mutual impact of artistic
expressions and local environments in East and Southeast Asia. Moreover,
conceptual tools and case studies focused on these regions impart important
insights bearing on the development of eco–art history. The book includes case
studies examining the impact of the Little Ice Age on court painting and
systems of representing marine life in the Joseon period in Korea. Other
contributors consider contemporary artistic strategies, such as developing a
“sustainability aesthetics” and focusing attention to non-human agents, to
respond to environmental damage and climate change in the present. Additional
essays analyse the complicated art historical ecology of heritage sites and
question the underlying anthropocentrism in art historical priorities and
practices. As a whole, this anthology argues for the importance of ecological
considerations in art history.
Landscape into Eco Art Mark Cheetham 2018-02-09 Dedicated to an articulation of
the earth from broadly ecological perspectives, eco art is a vibrant subset of
contemporary art that addresses the widespread public concern with rapid
climate change and related environmental issues. In Landscape into Eco Art,
Mark Cheetham systematically examines connections and divergences between
contemporary eco art, land art of the 1960s and 1970s, and the historical genre
of landscape painting. Through eight thematic case studies that illuminate what
eco art means in practice, reception, and history, Cheetham places the form in
a longer and broader art-historical context. He considers a wide range of
media—from painting, sculpture, and photography to artists’ films, video, sound
work, animation, and installation—and analyzes the work of internationally
prominent artists such as Olafur Eliasson, Nancy Holt, Mark Dion, and Robert
Smithson. In doing so, Cheetham reveals eco art to be a dynamic extension of a
long tradition of landscape depiction in the West that boldly enters into
today’s debates on climate science, government policy, and our collective and
individual responsibility to the planet. An ambitious intervention into ecocriticism and the environmental humanities, this volume provides original ways
to understand the issues and practices of eco art in the Anthropocene. Art
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historians, humanities scholars, and lay readers interested in contemporary art
and the environment will find Cheetham’s work valuable and invigorating.
Dialogues in Public Art Tom Finkelpearl 2000 Examining the changing attitudes
toward the city as the site for public art.
Form, Art and the Environment Nathalie Blanc 2016-10-04 Form, Art and the
Environment: Engaging in Sustainability adopts a pluralistic perspective of
environmental artistic processes in order to examine the contributions of the
arts in promoting sustainable development and culture at a grassroots level and
its potential as a catalyst for social change and awareness. This book
investigates how community arts, environmental creativity, and the changing
role of artists in the Polis contribute to the goal of a sustainable future
from a number of interdisciplinary perspectives. From considering the role that
art works play in revealing local environmental problems such as biodiversity,
public transportation and energy issues, to examining the way in which artists
and art works enrich our multidimensional understanding of culture and
sustainable development, Form, Art and the Environment advocates the
inestimable value of art as an expressive force in promoting sustainable
culture and conscious development. Utilising a broad range of case studies and
analysis from a body of work collected through the international environmental
COAL prize, this book examines the evolution of the relationship between
culture and the environment. This book will be of interest to practitioners of
the environmental arts, culture and sustainable development and students of
Art, Environmental Science, and International Policy and Planning Development.
Steve Tobin Steve Tobin 2006
Children and Their Art: Art Education for Elementary and Middle Schools Michael
Day 2012-07-24 A trusted guide and companion for current and future art
educators, CHILDREN AND THEIR ART presents a professional approach to teaching
art consistent with national standards for student learning. This Ninth Edition
is targeted at middle level and elementary schools. The authors are experienced
as art teachers in the public schools and have a broad knowledge about school
art programs. The Ninth Edition provides updated developments in theory,
research and practices, with a strong emphasis on how digital technology
provides new ways of teaching art. The most comprehensive textbook available
for teaching art education methods, CHILDREN AND THEIR ART covers all aspects
of teaching art in the elementary and middle school classroom: the basic
principles and goals of art education, the characteristics and needs of
children as learners, the core principles of art as a subject--aesthetics,
principles of design, art history, new developments in art media and
technology. It also covers all aspects of instruction: curriculum planning,
sample lessons, suggested readings, and internet resources. Among numerous
updates throughout the text, the Ninth Edition features a brand-new chapter on
new media in art education with 22 new images. It features the use of digital
technology in elementary and middle school classrooms and examples of digital
art created by students. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Sculpture 2004-07
Stickwork Patrick Dougherty 2010-08-25 'Stickwork' is a monograph on the
sculptures of artist Patrick Dougherty. His organic, dynamic works created from
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saplings and branches and constructed on-site with a team of local volunteers
transforms art into something inseparable with nature and the landscape.
Yishu 2007
Teaching the Arts to Engage English Language Learners Margaret Macintyre Latta
2010-12-20 Written for prospective and practicing visual arts, music, drama,
and dance educators, Teaching the Arts to Engage English Language Learners
offers guidance for engaging ELLs, alongside all learners, through artistic
thinking. By paying equal attention to visual art, music, drama, and dance
education, this book articulates how arts classrooms can create rich and
supportive contexts for ELLs to grow socially, academically, and personally.
The making and relating, perceiving and responding, and connecting and
understanding processes of artistic thinking, create the terrain for rich
curricular experiences. These processes also create the much-needed spaces for
ELLs to gain communicative practice, skill, and confidence. Special features
include generative texts such as films, poems, and performances that function
as springboards for arts educators to adapt according to the needs of their
classroom; teaching tips, formative assessment practices, and related
instructional tables and resources; an annotated list of internet sites,
reader-friendly research articles, and instructional materials; and a glossary
for readers’ reference.
The Forest Kathleen Goncharov 2005 Focuses on the forest as a theme in
contemporary art
Dialogues in Diversity John K. Grande 2007 While the art world was once
centered in Paris, New York and London, Grande shows that many of the most
interesting perspectives today are coming from artists who live in marginalized
cultures and non-Western traditions. In dialoguing with some of the world's
most interesting artists, Grande argues that art gives us new ways of looking
at the world and society around us. Indeed, art may even help us to save our
endangered planet.
Bakhtin Reframed Deborah J. Haynes 2013-03-18 Legendary philosopher and
literary critic Mikhail Bakhtin (1895-1975) developed concepts which are
bywords within poststructuralist and new historicist literary criticism and
philosophy yet have been under-utilised by artists, art historians and art
critics. Deborah Haynes aims to adapt Bakhtin's concepts, particularly those
developed in his later works, to an analysis of visual culture and art
practices, addressing the integral relationship of art with life, the artist as
creator, reception and the audience, and context/intertextuality. This provides
both a new conceptual vocabulary for those engaged in visual culture - ideas
such as answerability, unfinalizability, heteroglossia, chronotope and the
carnivalesque (defined in the glossary) - and a new, practical approach to
historical analysis of generic breakdown and narrative re-emergence in
contemporary art. Haynes uses Bakhtinian concepts to interpret a range of art
from religious icons to post-Impressionist painters and Russian modernists to
demonstrate how the application of his thought to visual culture can generate
significant new insights. Rehabilitating some of Bakhtin's neglected ideas and
reframing him as a philosopher of aesthetics, Bakhtin Reframed will be
essential reading for the huge community of Bakhtin scholars as well as
students and practitioners of visual culture.
Earthworks and Beyond John Beardsley 2006 Updated and expanded to incorporate
art-nature-dialogues-interviews-with-environmental

8/10

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 7, 2022 by guest

the most recent land art projects, Earthworks and Beyond (first published in
1984; 2nd edition, 1989; 3rd edition, 1998) is a perceptive and accessible
survey of an influential art movement that developed during the 1960s and is
still reshaping both remote and urban landscapes.
Land Art Ben Tufnell 2006 A chronology of many histories of Land art, this
title begins with the early American masters of the movement, including Robert
Smithson, Michael Heizer, Walter De Maria, and James Turrell. While making a
thorough study these figures, the author explores the contribution of many key
figures such as Richard Long, Jamish Fulton, Giuseppe Penone, Joseph Beuys and
Ana Mendieta.
Field to Palette Alexandra Toland 2018-11-01 Field to Palette: Dialogues on
Soil and Art in the Anthropocene is an investigation of the cultural meanings,
representations, and values of soil in a time of planetary change. The book
offers critical reflections on some of the most challenging environmental
problems of our time, including land take, groundwater pollution,
desertification, and biodiversity loss. At the same time, the book celebrates
diverse forms of resilience in the face of such challenges, beginning with its
title as a way of honoring locally controlled food production methods
championed by "field to plate" movements worldwide. By focusing on concepts of
soil functionality, the book weaves together different disciplinary
perspectives in a collection of dialogue texts between artists and scientists,
interviews by the editors and invited curators, essays and poems by earth
scientists and humanities scholars, soil recipes, maps, and DIY experiments.
With contributions from over 100 internationally renowned researchers and
practitioners, Field to Palette presents a set of visual methodologies and
worldviews that expand our understanding of soil and encourage readers to
develop their own interpretations of the ground beneath our feet.
Chris Drury Ann M. Wolfe 2009 "British artist Chris Drury has been lauded for
his many installations and site-specific works that investigate themes related
to the environment." "In Mushrooms/Clouds, a series of artworks commissioned by
the Nevada Museum of Art in Reno, Drury brought an international perspective to
topics ranging from land and water appropriation to nuclear testing in the
American West. In many of these works, Drury utilizes materials collected from
such places as Pyramid Lake, Donner State Park, and the Nevada Test Site to
engage viewers in the many connections between art and the environment at the
micro and macro scales. Drury's embrace of metaphor and analogy also offers
multiple meanings with the objects and artwork he creats. He makes visual the
myriad connections between the natural and built environment and the historical
interface of culture, ecology, economists, and politics on a place." --Book
Jacket.
Future Park Amalie Wright 2013-09-19 The first public parks were created on
urban 'greenfields'. Once these designated sites had been used, cities looked
towards post-industrial sites, and built parks in places that had suffered from
environmental degradation, neglect, abandonment and conflict. With finite
stocks of urban post-industrial land now also approaching exhaustion, more ways
of making parks are required to create inclusive, accessible and resilient
urban places. Future Park invites Australian built environment professionals
and policymakers to consider the future of parks in our cities. Including
spectacular images of public spaces throughout the world, the book describes
the economic, social and environmental benefits of urban parks, and then
outlines the threats and challenges facing cities and communities in an age
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when more than half the world's population are urban dwellers. Future Park
introduces the need to embrace new public park thinking to ensure that benefits
continue to be realised. Future Park illustrates imaginative and resourceful
responses to real challenges by highlighting recent proposals and projects.
These projects coalesce around four broad themes – linkages, obsolescences, colocations and installations – responding to contemporary urban paradoxes, and
ensuring parks continue to play a vital role in the lives of our cities.
Between Nature and Culture Emily Brady 2018-10-26 This book provides a
systematic, philosophical account of the main issues that pertain to the
aesthetics of modified environments, as well as new insights concerning the
generation and appreciation of landscapes and environments that fall between
(non-human) nature and (human) culture, including gardens and ecologically
restored landscapes.
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